
Cedar Mountain MS/HS        Daily Announcements            Friday, March 20 
  
General Announcements 
  
Thank you to the English 10 classes for their skits today. You did a great job! 
  
A reminder to our asthma students to please make sure you have their inhalers in school or with you 
during our construction project.  We are going to have dust in the building for the remainder of the 
year. 
  
Cougar Connection students please meet in the library after school today.  Be ready for a fun night!    
  
The Tim Orth Memorial Foundation girls’ and boys’ basketball games will be played at Fairfax this 
evening. Everyone is invited. Doors open at 5:00 and the girls game starts at 6:00, with the boy’s 
game to follow. CMC players who will be participating in the games are Tyler Evers, Courtney 
Nelsen and Andrea Ochs.  Check the flyers around school for more information.  
  
Speech:  TOMORROW is your last season tournament opportunity at SMSU.  Next Friday is the 
subsection tournament in Montevideo.  Practice this week is TODAY until 4pm. 
  
There will be NO open gym on Sunday evenings. This is in effect for the rest of the school year. 
  
These students need to return their pictures or money NOW: 
6th grade-Rian Dauer, Sierra Knight 
7th grade-Abigail Berger, Joey McMath, Cecelia O'Keefe 
8th grade-Madison Billmeier, Tiffany McGowan, Hailiy Okins 
9th grade-Cody Haas, Natalie Lough, Cadence Polkow 
10th grade-Jesse Ahrens, Lauren Boyle, Amy Dauer 
11th grade-Lexi Eidem 
12th grade-Becky Falk, Sydney Kerkhoff, Janessa Larsen, Angelica Wilhelmi 
  
Need a jump drive? Need a pencil or pen? Need an eraser? Come to room 116 for your school 
supplies! $5 for a jump drive, pencil for $0.50 and pen for $0.50 and eraser for $0.25!  
  
SUMMER CAMP - The Pohlad Family Foundation is once again offering assistance for children ages 
7-16 to attend a summer camp.  A maximum of $500 is given to 1st time campers and $300 to repeat 
campers.  The application can be found on the http://www.pactforfamilies.org website.  Approved 
camps can be found on the http://www.acacamps.org website.  Please contact Mrs. Sturm with any 
questions. 
  
PRIDE 
  
  
  
Athletic 
  

http://www.pactforfamilies.org/
http://www.acacamps.org/


The following girls still owe for Girl's BBALL Parent Night flowers-Courtney Nelsen, Andrea Ochs, 
Keesha Barnes, Haley Weidman, Taylor Rose, Maddy Billmeier, Haley Hacker, Kalli Kodet. 
  
Softball and Baseball practice at Comfrey. Bus leaves at 3:15. 
  
Track practice at Comfrey. Bus leaves at 3:15. 
  
Golf practice today will be for grades 9-12.  
  
GBB players need to have uniforms turned in TODAY. 
  
Spring Sports begin on the following dates: 
          Boys’ Tennis on Monday at 6:00 a.m. in Redwood. 
  
High School 
  
PROM Sign-Up has begun outside the computer labs.  You must pay in order to sign up, and the cost 
is $30 per person.  Sign-up will continue before and after school with Mrs. C. Hoffmann.  First come, 
first signed up! 
  
Haley Weidman-Mrs. Tighe needs your signed paperwork for your college class for next fall. 
  
Do you need senior/NHS hours? The Morgan Community Play needs 3 ushers for each of the March 
27, 28, and 29 performances. The 27 and 28 are 7 pm shows and you need to be there by 6 to start. 
The 29 show is at 1:30 and you need to be there by 12:30. You can stay and watch the performances 
for free. Sign up in Eileen's office. Workers must wear appropriate looking clothing. This is a very 
easy way to get volunteer hours. 
  
Seniors-please get a senior picture to Mrs. Zobal as the publications class is working on the 
yearbook. You can email your picture to her or bring one in. 
  
Prom goers are reminded that your quarter 3 grades will determine your eligibility for Prom. Grades 
and major violations will be determining factors. Display Cougar Pride! 
  
Are you 18 years old and looking for a way to earn some good money over the summer? Schult 
Homes in Redwood Falls is looking for help. See the flyer posted in the senior hallway. 
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Blue Crue 
  
  
FFA 
  
There will be General Livestock judging team practice during Lunch on Tuesdays and Thursdays in 
the Ag Room. Grab your lunch and come for practice. 
  
From Mrs. Tighe 
  
Health Careers Day at SMSU - Southwest Minnesota State University will be hosting a Health 
Careers Day on Wednesday.  Two concurrent sessions will be held from 9:30-2:30.  14 health 
professions will be explored.  Please make your reservation with Mrs. Tighe TODAY. 
  
Spring Fling 2015 at Minnesota West - Pipestone from 11:00-1:00 on April 7th.  This is a great way 
to explore career options such as Medical Administrative Secretary, Medical Coding Specialist, 
Accounting, Nursing, and more.  
  
Summer Job Opportunity for students ages 15-18.  About 150 high school youth (15-18) will be hired 
to do natural resource work across the state.  It is a paid job, plus an opportunity to learn work skills 
and meet others from across the state.  Base camp is at St. Croix State Park near Hinckley, MN.  
Application deadline April 12th. 
  
College/Armed Forces representatives visiting Cedar Mountain: 
          April 30                      12:00    U.S. Army 
  
Planning to attend NDSU in the fall?  Please see Mrs. Tighe for an application for their Agriculture 
Leadership Scholarship. 
  
Nellie Stone Johnson Scholarship applications are now available.  Applicants must be a child or 
grandchild of a union member, be a racial minority, and be planning to attend one of the 31 public 
colleges in Minnesota. 
  
The School of Hospitality Leadership at University of Wisconsin Stout offers a Golf Enterprise 
Management Degree.  100% placement.  www.uwstout.edu/programs/bsgem/online 
  
Scholarship Opportunities 
  
ProAg of Renville County, in collaboration with Agriculture Future of American (AFA), is happy to 
announce a scholarship opportunity for Renville County high school seniors.  Applicants must be 
pursuing a career in agriculture, live in Renville County, and be accepted at either a 2 or 4 year 
school.  The scholarship is $4200.  Deadline TODAY. 
  
The Ryan Anderson Memorial Scholarship Application is now available.  Applicants must be 
accepted to a two year community or technical college.  $1000 award. Essay required. Deadline is 
Monday. 

http://www.uwstout.edu/programs/bsgem/online


  
The New Ulm Area Sport Fishermen and E.E. Mecklenburg Environmental Scholarship is due 
March 27, 2015.  Applicants must be pursuing an environmental career, be able to show 
environmental work and activities, write an essay, and submit at least two letters of recommendation. 
  
There will be two Sgt. Brent W. Koch Memorial Scholarships given to seniors this year.  Sgt. Koch 
was a Cedar Mountain graduate and was killed in the line of duty.  Essay on FREEDOM required.  
Deadline March 31st. 
  
The Minnesota Women's Golf Association (MWGA) Foundation is offering a $3000 scholarship per 
year for four consecutive years which totals $12,000.  Applicants must be planning to enroll in a four 
year college program, submit the FAFSA form, and have a GPA of 3.2 or above.  Deadline March 
31, 2015. Paper application only.  Copies available in Mrs. Tighe's office.  Applicant does not have to 
be participating in golf. 
  
The American Legion Memorial Scholarship is available to children, grandchildren, adopted children 
or stepchildren of an American Legion or American Legion Auxiliary member.  Two letters of 
recommendation and a personal letter are part of the application process.  Deadline April 1, 2015. 
  
The Minnesota Legionnaire Insurance Trust Scholarship - Applicant must be a veteran, a child of 
a veteran or a grandchild of a veteran.  Applicant must have a good record of school and community 
citizenship, as well as a desire to pursue an education beyond high school.  Deadline April 1, 2015. 
  
Applicants for The American Legion Memorial Scholarship must be a child, grandchild, adopted 
child, or stepchild of an American Legion or American Legion Auxiliary member and be loyal to their 
country.    At least two letters of recommendation are required.  Deadline April 1, 2015. 
  
United FCS is offering up to 24 $500 student scholarships this year.  One of the eligibility 
requirements is the recipient or his/her parents must be a customer of United FCS.  Recipients chosen 
based on academic achievement, leadership qualities, community and extra-curricular involvement.  
Deadline April 1, 2015. 
  
New - Ridgewater College Foundation Scholarship applications are due April 15th.    Go to 
http://www.ridgewater.edu/scholarships to find the information and resources pertinent to applying.  
There are scholarships for majors in agriculture to veterinary technology.  The list is long, please 
check it carefully.  One letter of recommendation required. 
  
Springfield Area Health Care Foundation Scholarship applications are now available.  Applicants 
must be pursuing a career in the health care field.  Two recommendations, essay, and resume 
required.  Deadline April 24th.  

http://www.ridgewater.edu/scholarships

